
                                Year 3 Newsletter  

Autumn 2 2023 

               Raising aspirations and a love for learning through   
courage, resilience, positive relationships and God’s love.  

      

 

 

Curriculum Overview 
 
Book Focus: 
This half term we are reading ‘Fly eagle fly’ 
retold by Christopher Gregorowski as a 
class. 
 
English:  
In English we are learning to write a nature 
poem and informal letter. 
 
Maths: 
In Maths we will be learning about the four 
operations - addition and subtraction, 
multiplication and division. 
 
Science: 
Our science topic this half term is Rocks 
and fossils. 
 
Topic:  
Geography -   
We are focusing on The Stone, Bronze and 
iron age. 
 
Art: printing – Exploring prehistoric art and 
creating own prints. 
 
Music: Glockenspiel 
 
PE:  Tag rugby and  fundamentals. 

PE 
Year 3 PE days will be on Tuesdays. 
Your child will need to bring the 
correct PE kit to school on a 
Tuesday. We will be outside 
whenever possible so please make 
sure that they have jogging bottoms.  
 

Homework 
Each week, your child will receive: 

- Spelling patterns 
- Times tables 
- A reading book  

These need to be practised daily. 
 
In addition to we would like to set a 
project challenge to create a scene 
from the Stone age.  This can 
include research, models, drawing 
etc. 

Reminders:  
- Reading books need to be 

brought into school every day 
as we will be using them at 
8.45 for individual readers 

- As the weather will start to get 
colder, your child will need to 
bring a waterproof coat with 
them to school each day. 

- Please make sure your child 
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PSHE: Families and relationships. 
 
RE: What is the Trinity? 
 
Computing: Networks. 
 
French – In a school. 

has a water bottle with them 
every day containing only 
water.  

Contact us: If you have any 
questions or queries regarding your 
child, don’t hesitate to speak to me 
in the morning or at the end of the 
day, or make an appointment at the 
office. 
Thank you! From Mrs. Kirman 

 


